

Stoke-on-Trent's Local Offer Website



Dear Parents, Carers, Children, Young People, SENCOs / Teachers and Practitioners,

We are excited to share with you that our redeveloped SEND Local Offer website is now live! As we shared with you last month the Local Offer website was being moved from an external platform to our own Council site. This means that we will have more control when developing the website in the future which we want you all to be involved in!

Please note that the website address will remain the same: localoffer.stoke.gov.uk

The Local Offer website is designed to be that 'one stop shop' that anyone can visit to find out information about how to get help, advice and support with education, health, social care and a lot more! We will continue to develop the Local Offer once it is on the Council site and would love your input. For information on how to get involved, please send an email to: localoffer@stoke.gov.uk or to the Local Offer project lead Alice Okuyiga at Alice.Okuyiga@stoke.gov.uk



